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Pickering Manor Breaks Ground on Expansion 
 

          Newtown, Pa.- Pickering Manor in Newtown, Bucks County will hold a groundbreaking ceremony 
for its planned expansion on Thursday, July 12, 2018 at 10:00 a.m.   
 
          When complete, the new building attached to Pickering Manor’s existing structure will house a 
dedicated Short Term Rehabilitation Unit and new Personal Care Wing.  Changes to the existing 
structure include establishing a Memory Care Unit and state of the art renovations to the Skilled Nursing 
Unit and Rehabilitation Gym. 
 
         Located at 226 N. Lincoln Ave. in Newtown, Pickering Manor is a non-profit senior living facility 
offering cottages, 24 apartments, 22 private personal care rooms and 47 licensed skilled nursing beds.  
Pickering Manor has a 5-star overall quality rating from the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services- 
the highest score possible. 
 
          For more information about the project, call 215-968-3878. Visit Pickering Manor at 
www.PickeringManor.org.  
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